
July 15, 2022


DR. MA. IVY V. MALATA

Corporate Secretary 

Asia Pacific Medical Center Bacolod Inc. 


Dear Dr. Ivy Malata:


Upon request of our legal counsel in compliance to Securities and Exchange Commission 

requirements for letter of permission from head of agency in which I am presently employed as a 

civil servant, and after careful consideration of my duties and obligations for my present 

employment. I have decided to withdraw my nomination as candidate for the position of board of 

director for Asia Pacific Medical Center Bacolod City to avoid apparent or ostensible conflict to 

my present post. 


I acknowledge that the nomination as one of many opportunities for my chosen career as a 

pathologist, and would welcome the same opportunity in the future to help the company navigate  

in achieving its noble goals of providing world class health services. 


I also request the nomination and election committee of Asia Pacific Medical Center Bacolod 

Inc. to find suitable substitute for the position. 


I have much respect for the present and nominated board of directors, and confident that they  

will govern the company to realize its immediate and long term goals. 


Respectfully, 


DAVID G. PEDROZA


Nominee, Board of  Director



